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To: Paused Industry Owners                                                                     August 21, 2020 

From: Chief Dale Walters, City of Globe  

 

Re: Arizona Department of Health Services (ADHS) Phased Reopening Plan for Paused Industries 

 

Governor Ducey and Arizona Director of Health Services, Cara M. Christ published a news release on 

8.10.20 that includes Data-Driven Benchmarks, Phased Reopening directives, and Safety Requirements to 

Mitigate the Spread of Covid-19 in order safely re-open currently paused businesses that include Gyms 

and Fitness Centers, Bars and Nightclubs with and without food establishment permits, movie theaters, 

water parks and tubing.   

Based on the new guidelines from ADHS, discussions with the Gila County Health Services, and upon 

examination of current data, the City of Globe believes our community is within the “Moderate” 

benchmark of more than 5% but less than 10% positivity rate from Covid-19 testing.   

The City of Globe recommends each business follow ADHS Guidelines that require all industries 

implement safety protocols and guidelines prescribed by ADHS.  You are required to submit and 

attestation form stating compliance.  The attestation form shall be posted in a visible location at each 

facility.  Additional details can be found in the ADHSCOVID-19 Guidance for Businesses.   

Moderate Benchmarks Allow  

• Gyms and Fitness Centers: 25% occupancy, must implement ADHS mitigation requirements. 

• Movie Theaters, water parks and tubing: 50% occupancy, must implement ADHS mitigation 

requirements. 

• Bars and nightclubs with food establishment permit: 50% occupancy, only if converted to 

restaurant service per ADHS mitigation Requirements.  Encourage outdoor dining.  

• Bars and nightclubs without a food establishment permit: remain closed  

• The City of Globe is in partnership with all of our community businesses, our success is directly 

related to each of your successes.  As we negotiate our re-opening please remain diligent in 

following safety protocols.  We must find a way to return to a sense of normal while this horrible 

virus remains a constant threat to public safety.  

Police Action 

Any complaint filed with the Globe Police Department will be thoroughly investigated.  If a complaint is 

determined to be valid, a police report will be generated and forwarded to the Gila County Attorney’s 

Office for determination of misconduct and formal criminal charging.    

< < End of Memo > > 


